
2022 Open Enrollment is  
JULY 26–AUGUST 2 

OPEN ENROLLMENT  

HIGHLIGHTS 
Passive Open Enrollment 
We will be holding a PASSIVE Open Enrollment this year, which 

means  your coverage will remain in your current plan selection and 

coverage tier unless you want to make changes. Please note that 
ALL eligible employees are required to return the QBS Election 
Form which indicates election (or waiver) and confirms employee 
contribution amount. The benefits you elect during this Open 

Enrollment period will be effective from August 1, 2022 to  

July 31, 2023. 

 

Great News!  
There will be no changes  to the benefit plan designs for  

the 2022–2023 plan year. 

 

How to Enroll 
All employees must complete an enrollment form prior to August 2, 

2022. You may make the following changes during Open Enrollment: 

• Adding, terminating, or making changes to your coverage 

• Adding or terminating dependents from your coverage  

 
 

Have Questions? 
If you have questions about your benefits, please contact 

the Conner Strong & Buckelew Benefits Member Advocacy 

Center (Benefits MAC) at 800.563.9929 (Monday through 

Friday, 8:30 am to 5:00 pm EDT) or go to 

www.connerstrong.com/memberadvocacy. 


